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Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

FAQs 

1. Why is my street being resurfaced? 

• The City evaluates street maintenance needs individually and ranks them 

accordingly. The lowest ranking streets get resurfaced during the annual 

resurfacing programs. 

2. How long will my street be an active work zone? 

• The total elapsed work time can vary widely and street access changes will occur 

as the resurfacing work proceeds. 

3. Why is street parking prohibited during this work? 

• To maximize the longevity of the new pavement, the street being clear of 

obstacles or disturbances is critical during the “milling” and “paving” processes.  

4. How will street resurfacing activities affect garbage collection? 

• The local refuse collection company, Recology, is informed about any street 

resurfacing activities by the City. To minimize impacts to collection, residents are 

asked to place their garbage containers on the street before sunrise on their 

respective collection day. 

5. What if I have scheduled a very important gathering at my residence that requires 

street parking? 

• Call the street resurfacing hotline, (650) 293-0487, with details about your need 

for street parking. With sufficient notification ahead of time, the resurfacing 

schedule could be adjusted to fit the needs of the situation. 

6. What if there are specific depressions or damages on my street that I am concerned 

about? 

• The resurfacing activities will most likely remedy any street imperfections or 

damage you have noticed. However, if you notice issues after the paving phase 

of work, please provide the details of your observation to the hotline at (650) 

293-0487. 


